
 

 

 

 

NOTICE 
The Derry Township Board of Supervisors will hold a 

public hearing on Tuesday, September 2, 2025, at 5:30 p.m. 

at the Derry Township Municipal Building, 5321 Route 

982, Derry, PA for the purpose of receiving public 

comment on the proposed Weimer Solar Farm at 181 

Newhouse Road. 

 


